
FURLOUGHED
GOVERNMENT
EMPLOYEES

     A credit union is owned and run by its members, so we are a com-
munity of friends and family helping our neighbors. It’s our mission 
to be there for you no matter if times are good, or times are hard. 
     If you are a furloughed government employee in need of some 
financial options to carry you through, and out of this government 
shutdown, come in and talk to one of our loan officers.
     Together, we’ll find a simple solution to keep you going with        
different loan options from zero to low-interest, a short-term loan or 
work with existing federally employed loan members to defer pay-
ments during this time.

     Existing members or non-members who meet membership 
eligibility, may apply in person, or call us at 1-800-804-7555. 

     NorState FCU cares about all who are experiencing loss of in-
come, and encourage you to come in and speak to a loan officer so 
we can help you find financial assistance or        
guidance during this shutdown.


